
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery  

 Newsletter 

Summer 2 2024 
Dear Parent/Carer 

Welcome to half-termly newsletter, which aims to share with you the key information you 

need to know this half term.                      

                                            

          Mrs Gonnelly                                                 Mrs Hill 

Last term 

Last term we thoroughly enjoyed our mini beast topic and really loved visiting the school 

beehives and finding out all about the bees. We even tasted some honey on toast which 

surprisingly most of the children found it to be very tasty. We also had some caterpillars 

which we nurtured into butterflies. 

                                                                      



Topics 

Our topic this half term is ‘Going on holiday.’ We will be looking at lots of different things we 

can do at the seaside and how we can stay safe. We will also look at what the seaside looks 

like, how we can travel to the seaside and where we can stay if we go on holiday We will 

help a mermaid who has got lost in our school to get home to the sea and find out about her 

friends the sea creatures. We will also be enjoying lots of stories which we will get to know 

very well this year at school. You can see all the work we will be doing in each subject in our 

long-term plans on the school website. Just go to the school website 

(https://holytrinitybarnsley.org/), select Learning, and then Curriculum and then Primary to 

find out more!   

Transition Days. 

The children leaving us will be moving up to meet their new reception class teachers on the 

Wednesday 3rd and Thursday 4th July, 

Uniform 

Please see the website for a correct list of the school uniform. School uniform is expected to 

be worn every day. 

Earrings 

Due to Health & Safety in school, earrings are not allowed. Please ensure that your child 

removes their earrings or clear retainers before they come to school. Plasters over the ears 

will not be acceptable.  

Absence/Attendance 

A polite reminder to please inform school (via the Gateway app or by phone 01227 704550) 

of your child’s absence for each day they are off. This saves us then having to call you to 

find out why your child is not in school. Please do not use Class Dojo for this as the teachers 

are teaching and may not see your message.  

A reminder that school starts at 8:45 for Nursery 

 

 

Dates for your diary  

Friday 7th June -Non-uniform day, donations of any items red and yellow for the summer fair. 

Friday 21st June – Non-uniform day, donations of any items green and blue for the summer 

fair. 

3rd and 4th July – Transition Days 

Friday 5th July – Non-uniform day, donations of cakes and buns for the summer fair. 

Friday 5th July – Summer Fair (after school). 

9th July – Reports go home to parents. 

Tuesday 16h July – Our Annual Nursery Summer Picnic (weather permitting). 

Friday 19th July – Break up for the summer. 

 

https://holytrinitybarnsley.org/


 

Other key information 

Please could you send your child with a bag of spare clothes in case of accidents, 

Snack money will be collected on a weekly basis which will be a donation of 50p please. 

Please ensure that all clothing is labelled so that it can be returned to you at the end of the 

session. 

Toys from home are not allowed in school.  

Queries 

If you have any concerns or wish to speak with a member of staff you will need to phone the 

school office (01226 704550), email (info@holytrinitybarnsley.org ), contact us via the text 

service (01226 610168) or send a message via class dojo. 
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